
27 JANUARY 2024  |  THE TABLET  |  31For daily news updates visit www.thetablet.co.uk

Kraków
A seven day pilgrimage of remembrance

14 – 20 September 2024
£1799 per person (sharing) includes:

• Six nights stay in the heart of the historic centre of Karkow
• Guided tour of this 13th century merchants’ town including
• Europe’s largest market place
• Numerous historical houses, palaces and churches
• Guided tour of the Kazimierz Jewish Quarter
• Tour of the Deutsche Emaillefabrik, once owned by Oskar Schindler
• Visit and guided tour of Auschwitz and memorial
• Opportunity to remember, reflect and honour with prayers at the 

memorial.
• Visit Pope John Paul II former home, museum and the Papal Basilica
• Viewing of the famous Black Madonna painting of Częstochowa
• Memorable mass to be held in the underground salt chapel of St 

John Paul II

Breakfast and all evening meals all included.

If you would like to book this pilgrimage or make further enquiries about 
it please contact McCabe Pilgrimages at: www.mccabe-travel.co.uk 

or contact McCabe Pilgrimages on 01252 226133 or email 
info@mccabe-travel.co.uk quoting reference TabKrak2

Webinar

Fiducia Supplicans

 

Join Ed Stourton, a British broadcaster and presenter of the 
BBC Radio 4 programme Sunday as he talks to Miriam Duignan 

a Trustee at Wijngaards Institute for Catholic Research; Mark 
Dowd, a former Dominican friar turned BBC journalist and the 
presenter of a number of award winning television programs 
on faith and religious belief, and Julian Paparella, a Canadian 

doctoral student at the Pontifical John Paul II Institute for 
Marriage and Family in Rome.

Together they’ll discuss the 2023 declaration on Catholic 
doctrine - Fiducia supplicans – which allows Catholic priests to 
bless couples who are not considered to be married according 

to church teaching including same sex couples.

Wednesday 14 February 2024, 6pm – 7pm GMT

To purchase a ticket for this webinar, 
visit: www. thetablet.co.uk/events
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P1732 – CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
Based at St George’s House, Gerards Way, Coleshill, Warwickshire B46 3FG 

Salary: £78,000 - £86,000 Per annum (dependent on experience) 
37 hours per week  

 
Father Hudson’s Care is a Catholic charity serving the needs of vulnerable people, 
without discrimination, within the large Archdiocese of Birmingham.  
 
Due to the present incumbent retiring, the Board of Trustees is now seeking to appoint a 
practising Catholic as Chief Executive Officer. Under the provisions of the Equality Act 
2010 there is a Genuine Occupational Requirement (GOR) for the successful candidate 
to be a practising Catholic.   
 
Throughout its history the organisation has continually changed in response to new 
challenges and areas of need and trustees will expect the new CEO to play a full part in 
shaping and delivering future developments.  The successful applicant will also have 
the proven ability to provide strategic direction, lead and develop teams, act as an 
ambassador with external stakeholders, drive excellence and maintain and grow a 
sustainable organisation.  A degree and/or relevant professional qualification in social 
work, health, education, community work, finance or business management together 
with evidence of post-qualification training in relation to the Senior Management task is 
essential. 

The successful candidate will require an enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and 
Barring Service (funded by FHC). 
 
Closing date: 12pm Friday 9th February 2024 
Interview date: Tuesday 27th February 2024 

• CVs not accepted - only application forms. 
• Previous applicants need not apply. 
• No agencies. 
• We do reserve the right to close this advertisement early if we receive sufficient 

suitable applications. 
If you would like to have an informal conversation about the role with the current Chief 
Executive Officer Andy Quinn - please ring 07966935533. 
For further details and an application pack please log on to:  
https://www.fatherhudsons.org.uk/vacancies/chief-executive-officer/399.htm 
or email: recruitmenthr@fatherhudsons.org.uk quoting post reference P1732 
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The Catholic Independent Schools’ Conference (CISC) 
require for 1 May 2024, or as soon as possible thereafter, a:

General Secretary

Closing date for applications is Thursday 22 February 2024 at 4.00pm
Interviews will be held on Thursday 7 March 2024

The Catholic Independent Schools’ Conference (CISC) represents a growing 
community of Catholic Independent Schools in the UK and beyond, working 
together to promote and celebrate the global project of Catholic education.

Supporting and representing all of the UK’s Independent Schools, and a number 
of Associate schools in Ireland and further afield, the General Secretary’s role is a 
stimulating and multi-faceted job which has an increasingly high public profile while 
retaining its traditional member-focused perspective.

The successful candidate will be an accomplished and inspirational leader with a 
compelling vision for Catholic education and a passion for improving the lives of 
our future generations. We are seeking an outstanding ambassador for the charity 
and, as such, the successful candidate will need to be an excellent communicator, 
relationship builder and facilitator - someone with a strong track record in senior 
leadership within Catholic education. 

Applicants will need to demonstrate a strategic mind-set with a clear understanding 
of how best to support Catholic independent school heads in their role. The post-
holder will be a practising Catholic with the vision, determination and faith to move 
CISC forward to the next stages of its development.

For informal discussions on the role, please get in touch via email to Antony Hudson, 
Chair at AHudson@stgeorgesweybridge.com. Further details of the post and how 
to apply can be found at www.catholicindependentschools.com.

www.catholicindependentschools.com

CISC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and applicants must be willing to 
undergo screening appropriate to the post, including 
checks with past employers and the Disclosure and 
Barring Service. 
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